
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS  RELEASE 
 

 

 

The Greenwood Lake Commission is requesting that 

home owners living on the lake in New Jersey  

who intend to have dock or bulkhead work done  

during this year’s lake drawdown to  

please call or email the Greenwood Lake Commission at  

 

973-506-7800  

or  

info@gwlc.org 
 

Thank you, 

Paul M. Zarrillo 
N J Co Chair, GLC 

 


